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Wednesday 26th September 

Harvest Festival Celebration 
Lunch for children 
 

Friday 28th September, 9.00am 

FOWP Macmillan Coffee Morning 
in the school hall 
 

Friday 12th October, 9.00am 

Year 5 Class Assembly 
 

Thursday 18th October, after 
school 

FOWP Children�¶s Autumn Disco 
 

Week commencing  22nd October 

Half Term.  Normal collection time 
of 3.15pm 
 

Monday 5th November 

Flu Vaccinations by School   
Nursing Service 
 

Full details of the above events 
will be sent out in the coming 
days. 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
The children have all returned to school with great          
enthusiasm and lots of news to tell about their summer 
activities. It is always a joy to see their eager smiles as 
they re-connect with school friends and staff.  
 
We have enjoyed welcoming new children to both our 
schools and all are settling well despite the occasional 
tears and wobbly moments. We have also welcomed seven 
new colleagues to our staff teams and all have enjoyed 
their first three weeks as members of our warm, supportive 
school communities.  
 
It was a pleasure to see so many of you at our �µMeet the 
Teacher�¶��evenings and I was so impressed with how     
confident the children were as they showed you around 
their new classrooms. All the information shown on the 
PowerPoint slide show in each classroom is available via 
our websites ï��please let us know if you can�¶t find what 
you need as we�¶re always keen to improve our              
communication with you.  
 
To ensure that they are relevant and informative, we have    
decided to send out our Newsletters in the final week of 
each half-term to report to you on all the exciting things 
the children have been learning. In addition, at the          
beginning of each half-term we will send a short  bulletin 
of key dates and events to make sure you remember them 
and plan time off work if  necessary.    
 
As our schools grow ever closer to full capacity, we are 
very aware of the need to plan new accommodation for  
EnergyKidz, our wrap-around care provision, when it can 
no longer occupy an unused classroom. We would like to 
set up a small Working Party with equal staff, Governor 
and parent/carer representatives from both Windmill and 
Wheatfield Schools, to consider options and plan for the 
implementation of the best solutions.  If you 
are interested in joining the Working Party, 
please email, phone or call in to the school   
office to let us know by Friday the 28th         
September. 
 
I look forward to an exciting and               
successful  year ahead. 
 
Trish Sangwine 
Headteacher 

Please come along and 
support Friends of 

Windmill School Primary 
(our PTA group) who are 
holding a Macmillan 
Cancer Support Coffee 
morning on Friday 28th 
September.  Starting at 
9.00am in the school hall, 
everyone is welcome. 


